

Dear Curling friends!

The Curling Club Niederdorf is the first active Curling Club here in South Tyrol, Italy, and the organizer of the "Südtirol Curling Cup". Members of the organizing committee are internationally well-known curlers like Franco Zumofen and Antonio Menardi from Italy as well and Swiss Jean-Pierre Rütsche!

All editions of our event became a great success because of the beautiful scenery, genuine hospitality, friendly atmosphere and international participation. This year we had wonderful moments with 26 teams of all over the world, back to the heart of the Dolomites, Lago di Braies lake. Thank you to all our "old" and "new" friends.

So we are pleased to invite you to the

5th International Curling Open Air Tournament – Südtirol Cup 2016 19. – 21. February 2016 Niederdorf/Villabassa – Prags/Braies, Dolomites, South Tyrol, Italy

We'd be really happy if we could welcome you again or a team of your Club taking part in our open air tournament here in Villabassa/Alta Pusteria, taking place on the surface of the scenic Lake Braies in the heart of the Dolomites.

You can register online on our website http://www.curlingcup-suedtirol.it/?page_id=17 or send us an email to info@smartconsult.it.

With your participation, you are supporting the developing of the curling sport here in South Tyrol where curling is still in its infancy!

You'll find all kind of information about the event on our website www.curlingcup-suedtirol.it. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us! We'd appreciate if you would forward this invitation to your club members. Thank you!

Just a few impressions of 2015 https://www.flickr.com/photos/curlingcup

Good stone to everyone and enjoy your season!

Heidi

C.C. Niederdorf / South Tyrol / Italy